
Thank you for your comment, Michael Payne.
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Comment Submitted:

MIlliions of taxpayers dollars have been spent to make the Jean/Primm Dry Lake areas accessible to public uses. To shut off these
areas for solar generation makes no sense. The Eldorado Dry lake area aready possess the infrastructure to support Solar Engery
Generation. This is why SOlar Genix has located in this area. There are already plans to enlarge the SolarGenix ELdorado facliity.
This makes the attempt to annex Jean/Primm unnecessary.


